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I am a resident of Vancouver Washington and I have been to the PIR many times. 

Banning of this fuel would cause in my opinion a negative impact on the race track in 

Portland and potentially many others in Oregon. Many people always say don’t race 

on the streets take it to the race track. With actions like these I believe it will lead to 

more race tracks which are already in such short supply to eventually be forced to 

shut down. With so many other issues facing the climate how much can this possibly 

help when your public transportation network is so bad people choose to sit in traffic 

for hours at a time rather than taking public transport. Arguably causing many times 

more pollution than that gas ever could. You have trash all over Oregon’s roads and 

this is what your worried about. I feel like legislation in Oregon is out of touch with 

what people actually need so they choose to focus on the 0.01 percent of the people 

in the car community that need this. Just cause you don’t see the value in it for many 

Oregonians and Washingtonians doesn’t mean there’s no value. I urge you to oppose 

this bill as it may have cascading effects and negative outcomes for PIR and 

potentially other tracks in Oregon. 


